
 

 
 

April 18, 2023 
 
Via OEIS E-Filing 

 

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Fl. 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov   

 

RE: Horizon West Transmission, LLC (U222-E) Notice of Completion of 
Substantial Vegetation management in accordance with California 
Public Utilities Commission Code Section 8386.(c)(5)(A) 

 
Dear Director Jacobs: 

 
Horizon West Transmission, LLC (“Horizon West”) provides this notice in accordance with 
California Public Utilities Commission Code Section 8386.(c)(5)(A), to inform the Office of 
Energy Infrastructure Safety that the company has completed a substantial portion of the 
vegetation management requirements of its 2021 Wildfire Mitigation Plan. Vegetation 
management works consisted of monthly vegetation inspections and periodic weed abatement 
efforts. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Alexandre Veilleux at 
alexandre.veilleux@nexteraenergy.com. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Chaney 
Senior Director Operations 
On behalf of Horizon West Transmission  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Horizon West Transmission, LLC 
 

 

 
One California Street, Suite 1600, San Francisco, CA 94111 

           Jennifer Chaney
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